


wishing you a berry happy and healthy new year!
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foundation

The purchase of this card represents a donation to
the Fuchsia Foundation which offers innovative
products and guidance to help those with cancer
and the people who love them. Please take the
time to learn about all of the projects of the
Fuchsia Foundation by going to:

www.thinkbrighter.org

If you are not computer savvy and would like
additional information about the Fuchsia Foundation,
please call Leslie Ries at 410.653.8417.

TAX DEDUCTIELE CONTRIBUTIONS ARE GRATEFULLY ACCEPTED BY
The Fuchsia Foundation c/o Baltimore Community Foundation

2 East Read Street, Baltimore, Maryland 21202




